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     Stumph Road Temporary Road Closure 
 
Cleveland ----- The Department of Public Works, announces the closing of 

Stumph Road, from Pearl Road to Snow Road on Monday, July 11th to Sunday, 

July 17th. Local access will be maintained for local residents and businesses only. 

Posted detour will be Pearl Road to West 130th Street to Snow Road. 

The Fabrizi Trucking & Paving Company, Inc. was hired as the general contractor 

for this project, which is estimated to cost $6,696,970.  Funding is being provided 

by the Ohio Public Works Commission, Cuyahoga County, Cities of Parma and 

Parma Heights. Scheduled completion date for this project is August 2012. 

 For more information, questions or concerns, please contact the Public 

Information Department, Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., at (216) 

348-3824. 

 


